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South Carolina State Parks
at 19:00:01 on 3/24/2015 UTC ·

When monofilament line is improperly disposed of it can be very harmful to wildlife as seen in the
picture below. This Barred Owl was entangled in a tree on St. Helena Island, SC with a fishing lure
stuck in its wing. Thanks to some good Samaritans, the owl was captured and taken to a local vet
for evaluation, and is expected to make a full recovery. Most fishing piers and boat landings have
monofilament recycling stations set up by SCDNR to make it easy for you to dispose of your
fishing line. With your help we can make a difference and help save wildlife by recycling
monofilament line.

Brenda F. Guillot ථථ
at 19:47:45 on 3/24/2015 UTC

Jenny McMillan Think people!!! Thank you to those who helped this beautiful bird.
at 21:24:14 on 3/24/2015 UTC

Colleen Norris Kinda creepy. it looks like a ManOwl.
at 21:44:52 on 3/24/2015 UTC

Crystal Leviner Bailey I'm grateful someone found him! Beautiful
at 0:11:01 on 3/25/2015 UTC

Jay Smith Nice save!!!ໂථ
at 7:37:26 on 3/25/2015 UTC

Melinda Richardson Please dispose of plastic & line where it belongs! Thank you everyone.
at 14:25:45 on 3/25/2015 UTC

Aly Cockrell Edwards So glad this story has a happy ending!
at 19:37:15 on 3/25/2015 UTC

Linda Harris Beautiful bird
at 0:23:42 on 3/26/2015 UTC

Ian Jones All SC state parks that have fishing areas should have monofilament recycling
stations! Let's move into the 21st century fellas!
at 1:03:09 on 3/26/2015 UTC


